
From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Add Guardians to CPG Board
Date: Thursday, February 24, 2022 8:09:51 AM

 
 

From: Dawna James [mailto:dawna@tutelaguardian.com] 
Sent: Thursday, February 24, 2022 6:55 AM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Add Guardians to CPG Board
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.
 
I support having more guardians on the CPG Board.
 
​
Dawna James, CPG
Ph # 509.386.6072 
Fax # 1.866.299.3326
 
 
 
This e-mail and any files transmitted with it may contain PRIVILEGED or CONFIDENTIAL information and may
be read or used only by the intended recipient. If you are not the intended recipient of this e-mail or any of its
attachments, please be advised that you have received this e-mail in error and that any use, dissemination,
distribution, forwarding, printing, or copying of this e-mail or any of its attachments is strictly prohibited. If you
have received this e-mail in error, please immediately purge it and all attachments and notify the sender by reply e-
mail or contact the sender at the number listed. 
 
Please note that Dawna James or any of her agents or employees does not accept service of process via any
electronic means.  Service of process must be by personal service or by formal waiver.
 

mailto:SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV
mailto:Tera.Linford@courts.wa.gov

